
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school for students Wednesday through Friday of next week in observance of 

the Thanksgiving Day holiday.  

 

Parents of car riders, we need your help. Over the last few weeks, we have had a couple of close 

calls with some of our students who walk home and cars coming down the road to our school. 

Please remember to drive slowly, stay off your phone, and watch for students in the cross walks. 

The safety of our students is our top priority. I so appreciate your help with this.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


